REQUEST FOR BROKER OF RECORD PROPOSAL

PORT FREEPORT

Port Freeport is soliciting proposals for a broker of record for business insurance, including automobile, property, marine liability and public officials’ liability exposures.
The selected broker will be responsible for marketing/handling of such exposures under Port direction.  An appropriate combination of retentions, primary and excess coverage shall be used to maximize protection in the most efficient and safe manner possible.  The broker will be appointed for three years.  At the end of three years, the Port will have the option to renew the contract, for up to two one year option terms.  The awarded broker contract will be effective December 1, 2021.
It is expected that the selected broker will have a full-service office directly involved in handling port and maritime exposures and placing coverage with underwriters.  Recognizing that certain markets may have prescribed channels of distribution, significant importance will be given to direct company negotiation ability, as opposed to intermediaries, managing general agents (MGAs), etc.

Proposals should be prepared simply, providing a straightforward, concise description of capabilities to satisfy the requirements of the RFP.

Sealed proposals will be received, not postmarked, no later than 10:00 a.m. on September 22, 2021 at the Port offices located at 1100 Cherry Street, Freeport, Texas 77541.
Requests for additional information or questions should be addressed to Mary Campus, or contacted by phone, 979-233-2667.

Proposals must be clearly marked on the envelope “PORT BROKER OF RECORD SERVICES – 10:00 A.M., September 22, 2021.
Port Freeport reserves the right to reject any or all proposals or any portion thereof and to negotiate and accept the proposal most advantageous to the Port.  Failure to meet all specified conditions may invalidate a proposal.

